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Supporting liquidity of shares  
  
In order to safeguard the interests of current and future shareholders, Opcon’s Board of 
Directors has decided to implement measures to improve the liquidity of the company’s 
shares, which are listed on the Stockholmsbörsen O-list. The aim is to encourage continuous 
trading. 
 
Carnegie has therefore been appointed as the liquidity guarantor within the framework of 
Stockholmsbörsen’s initiative. From 8 September buy and sell rates will be entered in the 
order book. 


